
To the Kansas Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee: 
 
The people of Kansas should be heard. All of us have opinions, and those opinions should be 
listened to, balanced with common sense, and given the respect of investigation. 
 
Please support SB6. This bill will recognize ALL Kansans’ ability to make decisions for their 
own well-being. Kansans are independent thinkers. Kansans are smart enough to know when to 
interact or avoid interaction with others due to illness or concern of exposure to illness. Let the 
power reside with the individuals of Kansas. Protect our constitutional rights. Support SB6. 
 
Brenda Smart, Hutchinson, KS 
 
 


